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PRESIDENTS MESSAGE
Fellow 690 members

1988 is going to be an exciting year for
Chapter 690.

Paul Poberezny is visiting Atlanta in
March and it is our hope to have him
include an all EAA Chapter breakfast
meeting in his schedule.

Our annual Air Fair is tentatively set
for May 14 at Lawrenceville.

We are working toward a 690
‘siponsered School Flight program, to
evelop an aviation intrest mn young
people.

Committees are in place and will be
working toward the benifit of the
chapter:

Newsletter committee- To  publish
and dispense timly information
to members.

Membership committee- To welcome
visitors, add to our
membership and  update
membership information.

Historical Committee- to Develop
and maintain a permenant
Historical/Pictoral record of
chapter 690.

Special Events Committee- To
coordinate and develop our
special activities, ie. Chili
0ok-Off, neghbor day at
PDK, etec.

Bob Barton is scheduling some great
programs for 1988.

Lets start 1988 off by comming to
Stone Mountain Airport at 8:00pm on
January 8 for our first meeting

Harold Stalcup

EVENTS // FLY-INS

January 8, Chapter meeting presented
b{ Harold Stalcup and Ken Sharp.
Slides and talk on basics of T.O. and
landings.

January 21, 7:30pm A F.A.A. seminar
on Homebuilt Certification, by E.A.A.
Chapter 268, at Big Shanty Aviation,
McCollum Airport, all welcome.

March , All Chapter EAA breakfast
with Paul Poberezny (tentative)

May 14, Air Fair at Lawrenceville
(tentative)

EDITORS NOTE:

This is a small issue for two reasons.
The first is due to the holidays and the
problems involving changing editors.
The second is due to lack of anythin
else to publish. This is YOQUR
newsletter, if you want something in i,
then send it to me!



